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22 February 2021         OIAD-597 
 

 

 
   
 
Tēnā koe  
 
Thank you for your Official Information Act request to the Department of Conservation, 
received on 29 January 2021 in which you asked for particular pieces of the West Coast Tai 
Poutini Conservation Board correspondence namely: 
 DOC6499324  - Denniston annual report 
 DOC6504552 - Punakaiki cycleway 
 DOC6510584 and 6512487 - Bathurst. 
 
I am attaching the documents as requested: 
 
Table 1 - Schedule of documents  
Item Date Document description Decision 
1 1 July – 30 June 

2020 
Denniston annual report 
Williams-Heaphy Denniston Department of 
Conservation Annual report 2019-20 

Released in full 
 

2 20 November 
2020 

Punakaiki cycleway 
Cycleway Proposal Punakaiki Township to 
Truman Track letter from Ron Hazeldine to 
Chair Keith Morfett dated 20 November 
2020 

Released in full. 
 

3 26 November 
2020  

Bathurst Resources Community Information 
Session report by Keith Morfett 
 

Released in full 

4 1 December 
2020  

Bathurst. Letter of acknowledgement from 
Campbell Robertson Bathurst Resources 

Released in full 

 
Please note that this letter (with your personal details removed) and enclosed documents 
may be published on the Department’s website. 
 
Nāku noa, nā 

 
Mark Davies 
Director Operations Western South Island 
Te Papa Atawhai   Department of Conservation  
 




